London Buses

Routes 65, 71 and 467
diverted at Chessington

From Monday 2 August 2010 for about three months, routes
71, 467 and Night bus 65 will be diverted because of roadworks in
Garrison Lane at Chessington South.

Route 71

This will run either to Copt Gilders or Chessington World of Adventures, so it is important that you
check the destination on the front of the bus.

Buses displaying Copt Gilders will start and finish at the roundabout on Gilders Road and will not
serve Chessington South or World of Adventures.

Buses displaying Chessington World of Adventures will run directly along Leatherhead Road and will
not serve the Copt Gilders Estate.

Route 467

This will run direct via Chessington North station instead of Chessington South. Buses will continue
to serve Copt Gilders in both directions.

Night bus 65
Will start and finish at Copt Gilders and will not serve Chessington South or World of Adventures.
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